
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 4:55:16 PM

First name: Anon

Last name: Anon

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: This is an OUTRAGEOUS proposition and an overstep by the NPS and USFS. Anchors and bolts

are absolutely mandatory to promote safety and proper climbing methods and should these not be allowed

further it will negatively impact not only the entire climbing industry but also put thousands and thousands of lives

in unnecessary danger. I cannot believe that this is even being discussed as a solution and I hope that once you

see the outpouring of feedback against this measure you will learn that this was in fact an overstep and yet again

where more problems are being created under the guise of "progressiveness". Any and all climbing gear is used

responsibly and ethically and those that participate in climbing and other various outdoor sports have the utmost

respect for Mother Nature and our environment that supports these activities. The supposed ethical "problems"

that are being brought up to justify this measure are egregious and outright false.

 

SHAME ON ANYONE WHO SUPPORTS THIS MEASURE. STAY AWAY FROM OUR SPORTS. LONG LIVE

THE CLIMB.


